FCC minutes November 6, 2022



Present were Jeannine Ludovicz, Sarah Dudley, Nicole Davignon, Mike McCue, Courtney Brightman, Jay Michaels and Abby Michaels

The meeting was called to order at 1:10pm at the Freetown Town Hall.

We waived reading of previous minutes.

Jeannine formed a sub-committee with Nicole and Abby to handle the Cultural Committee's table at the Grange Hall's harvest fair on Sunday, November 13th. We agreed there would be some sort of craft for children as well as a sign-up list for volunteers to help with upcoming programs.

We then went on to discuss the holiday tree lighting.

The police detail will be there from 4:30-8pm and our event will run from 5-7:30.

Members volunteered to form a subcommittee (Mike McCue, Nicole Davignon, Jeannine Ludovicz and Sarah Dudley) to inventory the decorations on November 11th.

Courtney brought up the suggestion from Carlos Lopes (selectman) to change the venue from the gazebo to little Fenway. After a brief discussion the board voted unanimously to keep the tree lighting at the gazebo.

The committee also voted unanimously to decorate the town sign at the East Freetown rotary for the holidays.

Abby Michaels volunteered to reach out to the Freetown police about inviting them to hold their annual toy drive during this event and to line up a porta-potty for the event.

Courtney Brightman volunteered to reach out to Karen Chace to perform a story for the event and to reach out to the fire department to give our Santa a ride in. After some discussion we decided that Santa would turn on the lights this year. The board will review decorating and purchasing new decorations at our next meeting, which was set for November 15th at 5pm.

There was a discussion about reaching out to other members who have been unable to attend our last few meetings.

The board voted unanimously to adjourn at 2pm.